
L to R:  Tim Goodman, Cheryl Goodman, Jane Durden, Chip 
Durden, President Dess Smith III, Ginny Smith. 
 
"SWAINSBORO KIWANIS WINS AT GEORGIA DISTRICT CONVENTION" 
 
"The Kiwanis Club of Swainsboro had six members to attend 
the 2013-2014 Georgia District Kiwanis Convention in 
Savannah on August 15-17, 2014. Those attending were 
President Dess Smith III, Ginny Smith, Past Lt. Governor 
Tim Goodman, Cheryl Goodman, Past Georgia District Governor 
Chip Durden, and Jane Durden.  The Club entered four areas 
of competition in the Orange Division which are Clubs in 
the District that are the same size as our club in 
membership.  Out of these four areas, our Club won 1st 
place in "Scrapbook", 1st place in "Club Yearly Directory" 
and 2nd place in "Website". The Club would like to thank 
Director Jane Durden for the many hours that she spent 
organizing and preparing the "Club Scrapbook" and the "Club 
Directory".  Kiwanian Ginny Smith spent many hours 
assisting Jane with cutting and gluing the photo's, 
articles and documents into the Scrapbook.  Also, the Club 
would like to thank Dwight Watt for the many hours he 
spends on developing our Website and also uploading all the 
Forest Blade News articles into the Website.  Even though 
Dwight is the President of the Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis Club 
located in North Georgia, he is also a joint member of our 
Club and maintains our Website.  The Club would also like 
to thank our Club photographer, Gary Couse, who records, 
with photo's, all our activities at each meeting and each 
project that we undertake. We cannot say enough about how 
much we appreciate Tim Goodman for all he does in taking 
notes at each meeting and publishing the Club 
newsletter/bulletin. Thanks again to all these Kiwanians 
and also to our Kiwanis Club members who make our Kiwanis 
Club one of the top Kiwanis Clubs in the District. 
 



 


